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July 15, 2009 
 
VIA E-MAIL + FAX + MAIL 
Lindsay C. Blanton III 
The RadioReference.com 
18160 US Hwy 281N Suite 108-133 
San Antonio, TX  78232 
lindsay@lcblanton.com 
210-555-1212 Voice 
210-824-7099 FAX 
 
 
 Re: Notice of Multiple Violations of 47 U.S.C. § 605 & 
  Demand for Immediate Cessation of Violations 
 
Dear Mr. Blanton: 
 
 This law firm represents Mobile Relay Associates (“MRA”).  It has come to our attention 
that you are operating a web site which is divulging and publishing private and confidential 
information belonging to MRA, information which you could only have obtained by scanning 
and monitoring radio communications transmissions of MRA’s FCC-licensed frequencies.  
Specifically, your web site is showing: (a) under a column with the heading “DEC”, all of the 
client-specific codes of MRA’s customers, which those customers use to access and transmit 
over MRA’s frequencies; and (b) in a section with the heading “System Frequencies”, you show 
which MRA FCC-licensed frequency equates to which specific channel number in MRA’s 
proprietary configuration. 
 
 Section 705 of the Communications Act of 1934 as amended, 47 U.S.C. § 605 (copy 
attached for convenience), makes it a federal criminal offense for someone to intercept a radio 
communication and then divulge or publish any portion of the material so intercepted.  Thus, 
your divulgence and publication of the MRA customer codes and the configuration of MRA’s 
licensed channels within its radio system is a criminal offense. 
 
 Due to your illegal actions, MRA’s customers are now being harassed by unknown 
persons who are using the codes to transmit to customers’ vehicular units and interfere with the 
lawful transmissions of the customers’ own dispatchers and other units!  MRA is now going to 
have to reprogram all of the units of the involved customers in order to change the customer 
codes, as the only means of stopping this harassment and interference.  But unless you 
immediately cease and desist your criminal conduct, by removing the customer codes and the 
frequency/channel number cross-references from your web site, any malicious outsider will be 
able to engage in the same harassment and interference, again and again. 
 

  
 
 

David J. Kaufman 
Rini Coran, PC  

Direct Dial:  202-955-5516 
E-mail:  dkaufman@rinicoran.com 
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 MRA therefore demands that you remove the above-referenced confidential and 
proprietary MRA information from your web site immediately, and in any event within 24 hours.  
If you do not, MRA will take all available actions to protect itself and its customers, including 
without limitation invoking its private right of action against you under 47 U.S.C. § 605(e)(3). 
 
 Please call me and e-mail me immediately to confirm that you are fixing your web site as 
set forth herein to eliminate the publication of MRA’s confidential and proprietary information. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      David J. Kaufman 
Enclosure (statute) 
cc: Mobile Relay Associates 


